
Newsletter  13th June 2021 

WELCOME TO OUR CHURCHES: 

 

CONNECT WITH US ONLINE: 

@ stmarybostonspa 

Facebook.com/BramhamBenefice 

www.bramhambenefice.org   
email:  

bramhambenefice@outlook.com 

 
 

OUR CLERGY: 

Fr. Ken Gabbadon Priest in Charge                                
St Luke’s, Clifford e-mail: kgabba7036@aol.com 

Priest in Charge—Rev. Nick Morgan 
revnjmorgan@gmail.com  

Rev. Trish Anslow, Assistant Priest 
Parish Office: 01937 844402                            
Mon-Thurs 9.30am-12.30pm 

Come along and 
bring a friend 

mailto:kgabba7036@aol.com


Services across the Benefice 

13.06.21  
See Walton, Boston Spa 

and Bramham  

20.06.21 9.30am Parish Worship 

27.06.21 9.30am Parish Worship 

04.07.21 9.30am Holy Communion 

All Saints’ Church, Thorp Arch St. Peter’s Church, Walton 

10.00am WEDNESDAYS - Communion Service at St. Mary’s Church, Boston Spa 

Join  us at: 
facebook.com/BramhamBenefice 

or 

www.BramhamBenefice.org/online-services 

Sunday Readings 

All Saints’ Church, Bramham St. Mary’s Church, Boston Spa 

13.06.21 9.30am Holy Communion 

20.06.21 9.30am Parish Worship 

27.06.21 9.30am Holy Communion 

04.07.21  
See Services at Thorp 
Arch, Bramham and 

Boston Spa 

13.06.21 10.00am Parish Worship 

20.06.21 10.00am Holy Communion  

27.06.21 10.00am Parish Worship 

04.07.21 10.00am Holy Communion  

13.06.21 10.00am 
Holy Communion      

including Live Streaming 

20.06.21 10.00am 
Holy Communion      

including Live Streaming 

27.06.21 10.00am 
Holy Communion      

including Live Streaming 

04.07.21 10.00am Parish Worship 

8am SUNDAYS - Communion Service  
1st, 3rd and 4th Sunday of the month at St. Mary’s Church, Boston Spa 

2nd Sunday of the month at All Saints’, Thorp Arch 

13th June 
 

Ezekiel 17.22-end 
2 Corinthians 5.6-10 (11-

13) 14-17 
Mark 4.26-34 

20th June 
 

Job 38.1-11 
2 Corinthians 6.1-13 

Mark 4.35-41 

27th June 
 

Wisdom 1.13-15; 2.23-
24 

2 Corinthians 8.7-end 
Mark 5.21-end 

4th July 
 

Ezekiel 2.1-5 
2 Corinthians 12.2-10 

Mark 6.1-13 



 

 
 

St. Mary’s Email Prayer Group  
If you would like to include someone                                                                                      

on the Prayer list  please contact Niki on:   
stmarysprayer18@gmail.com 

 

 
 

THE RECENTLY DEPARTED:                                                     
 

Edna ‘Peggy’ Farrer, Joyce Ward,  
Marian Robson, Ronald Pearson and 

David Bannister 
 

 

BAPTISM: 

 
 

WEDDINGS: 
 

Henry Mook and Emily Elliott 

All Saints’ Church, Bramham 

26th June 2021 

 

 

FUNERALS: 
 

Marian Robson 

St. Mary’s Church, Boston Spa 

21st June 2021 

 

Ronald Pearson 

All Saints’ Church, Bramham 

22nd June 2021 

 

Joyce Ward 

St. Mary’s Church, Boston Spa 

29th June 2021 

 

 

 

Due to ongoing restrictions,                        

attendance at services is limited to those 

specifically invited. 

OCCASIONAL OFFICES: 

CHILDREN & YOUTH:  
We offer various activities for families, 
children and young people. For more   
information contact The Parish Office: 
bramhambenefice@outlook.com 
 
 

Visit our website for more details. 
 

Most of our children and youth groups 

are suspended. 

Young Life will go ahead via Zoom,                                              

please contact Revd. Nick for more  

information. 

REGULAR ACTIVITIES:                           

PLEASE HELP US PRAY FOR: 

REGULAR ACTIVITIES WILL RESUME 
AS SOON AS IT IS SAFE TO DO SO 

 
MON 12.00-1.00pm Yoga 
 
MON 3.45-4.45 Meditation in the  
Christian Tradition held at 197 High 
Street, Boston Spa 
 
2nd & 4th TUES 7.30pm Bell Ringing  
at All Saints’ Bramham 
 

All held at St Mary’s Church, unless  
otherwise stated. 

Christian Aid Week 2021 
 

Thanks to everyone who  
delivered envelopes, baked  

cakes, donated plants or made            
donations for Christian Aid week this 

year.   
We made a grand total of £4986  

excluding Gift Aid which will take the 
total to well over £5,000.   

Many thanks for your generosity in 
supporting some of the poorest        

communities in our world. 

mailto:stmarysprayer18@gmail.com


RING 0808 2082138                
FOR ADVICE AND A                

VOUCHER.  

Wish List 

Porridge 

inc. one-pot 
 

Pasta with sauce 

dried packets 
 

Sponge Puddings 
 

Pot Noodles 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcoming strangers is a 
deep-rooted message of our 
faith and is mentioned 
throughout the Bible                    
repeatedly as part of what 
makes our faith communities 
distinctive.    
 

The UK is expecting to welcome a 
significant number of people from 
Hong Kong in the near future as 
people take advantage of the UK 
government's British Nationals 
(Overseas) visa scheme.  It is              
important that UK churches are 
ready to welcome new arrivals from 
Hong Kong, and to this end, our 
Benefice is registered with 
UKHK.org as a Welcome 
Church.  This means that, should 
any people arrive from HK, they 
know that they can make contact 
with a church where people will help 
them find their feet and settle into 
life in the UK.  
 

This can take practical forms          
including walking with them around 
our villages to show them local 
amenities, telling them how to            
register with a GP, how to access 
local services and so on, but it also 
takes the form of welcoming them 
into our church communities.   
 

There are training videos and            
materials available for those who 
would like to join our HKUK                
welcome team. If you would like to 
be involved, please let the parish 
office know, and Rev'd Nick will be 
in touch with details of how to            
access the training materials.   


